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St. Peter’s Academy – Upper KS2 Team Homework Letter
	UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners:

Mrs. Marston - Teacher       Miss. Brownley - Teacher
Miss. Walton - Teacher     Mrs Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner
	Date: Friday 12.11.21


	This week:
This week we have been: 
· Making gas mask cases and gas masks

· Writing letters home from the front

· Long multiplying using a varied amount of digits

· SPaG and maths quizzing
· Investigating antonyms

· Hot Seating

· Investigating artefacts on History Day

· Learning about evacuees and their experiences in WW2
· Lots and lots more!
Our class book is Marcus Rashford’s You are a Champion. I am reading it to the children and am delighted that some of them have bought it to read at home.
The children are now using their diaries again, keeping a work log and writing key information in them. Parents, please can you sign your child’s diary each week and talk to the children about what they have learnt in the week.  Thank you for your support. We are also going to be having a Oddizzi Quiz Challenge each week – housepoints for the top of the leader board.

	Homework Expectations:
I have really enjoyed looking at all the posters and factfiles that the children produced for homework last week. We shared them as a class and the children were very proud of themselves!  I am hoping to get the WW2 display up very soon. For homework this week I would like the children to read and complete the COP26 comprehension booklet from Oddizzi. Wherever possible, please answer in complete sentences using part of the question in the response.  I would also like the children to complete the age appropriate maths sheet.  Please let me know as soon as possible if you have any difficulties doing any of the homework so that I can help.  Don’t forget to check the date of your Hot Seat presentation so you are ready to roll on the right Tuesday. Finally, the expectation in Year 5/6 is that each child reads 6 books a term, some children have only entered 1 book in the Reading Record so far so now is the time to go on a reading spurt!

	All homework due in Friday 19th November 2021 


· Thank you for helping your child with their work.

· Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.
· If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response.

· Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you make an appointment.

· If you have concerns about your child’s well-being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best.

